
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1

This proposed site is too close to existing neighborhoods. Move further away from residential area. 
Residents will and are currently seeking legal advice and filing complaints with COGCC and 
government regarding an existing site with another operator that is within a similar distance of this 
proposed site.

06/15/2017

Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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